
“Moving Ever Westward: Loyalist Descendants Come to British Columbia” 

 

As attendees are busy organizing their loyalist period clothing and packing their suitcases, 

this item in Loyalist Trails will be our last submission for pre-conference UELAC 

LOYALISTS COME WEST 2015.  We hope we have whetted your appetite and will be 

waiting to Greet You and Yours at the Coast Victoria Harbourside Hotel on 28
th

 May OR 

at the Welcome Reception at Government House. 

 

The 2014 UELAC Vancouver Branch Project to 

celebrate its centenary (1914-2014) aimed to produce 

a 100-150 page book, discussing the role, which 

descendants of Loyalists played in the growth and 

development of British Columbia from the time of its 

early explorers and into the Twentieth century. Pages 

1-11 contain the scholarly Introduction by Dr. Peter 

Moogk UE titled, Loyalist Descendants in British 

Columbia History. 

 

Branch members were asked to assist with this 

project by telling Dr. Peter Moogk UE what 

motivated their Loyalist descended ancestor(s) to 

make British Columbia their home and when they 

arrived in B.C. Twenty-four members from BC and 

other branches from the West have contributed their 

stories. See the varied Table of Contents on P2. 

  

Contributions were to be between 5 and 8 double-spaced typed-written pages which could 

begin with a brief identification of the Loyalist ancestor, followed by a summary of the 

generations leading up to the migration to British Columbia. 

At the 05 October Fall Fleet celebrating our 

100
th

 Anniversary of the United Empire 

Loyalists’ Association of Canada, the book 

“Moving Ever Westward: Loyalist 

Descendants Come to British Columbia” 

launched its first printing.  Dominion 

President, Bonnie Schepers UE was present 

with her husband Albert Schepers at the 

celebration and received two copies, one 

copy for herself and a second copy for the    

              Dominion Library in Toronto, Ontario.  

 



 

At that particular celebration, the book Sold Out. The Vancouver Branch is proud of its 

latest completion of its Second Edition 2015 and thanked Dr Moogk for his guidance and 

expertise in completing this project. 

The UELAC Vancouver Branch is pleased to announce the Second Printing of “Moving 

Ever Westward: Loyalist Descendants Come to British Columbia”.  Please feel free to visit 

our table in the Gonzales Room at the Coast Victoria Harbourside Hotel on the Lower 

Lobby  during the Loyalists Come West 2015 UELAC Conference.   

Books sell for $20.00 (CDN) 

             

 

 

Dr. Peter Moogk UE 



 

 

The Planning Committee for “Loyalists Come West 2015” would like to express their 

indebtedness and Thanks to Doug Grant, editor for Loyalist Trails for seeing that ALL our 

submissions be posted for subscribers to read. We are truly thankful and appreciate 

Doug’s contribution to our Conference and to the Association. 

Keep checking the Victoria Branch Web site for upcoming News on Conference 2015 

Please visit the Victoria Branch website at 

http://www.uelac.org/uelvictoria/UELAC-Conference-2015-Victoria-BC.htm 

Conference 2015 Planning Committee Victoria, BC 
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